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August is over already? 
Time flies when you’re having 
fun – and we did! We kept 
busy singing with Darlene 
and Alyce. We celebrated 
August birthdays and enjoyed 
the music provided by Lois 
Rood and dancing by Ela Jo 
and near the end of the 
month we heard the Windy 
River Dulcimers.   

The Craft Club is off to a 
great start! This month we 
made Owl Treat Holders, 
Crazy Critter Bookmarks 
and did some “quilting” with 
paper. We had a good time in 
the Cook’s Corner as well; 
making flowers with 
marshmallows and penguins 
out of bananas. There’s 
plenty more in store for 
September and I encourage 
all of you to join in the fun!   

Also in August, we started 
PROGRESSIVE BINGO. Winners 
this month were Pauline, Marji, 
Rose, Chris, Lona, Charles and 
Eugene! Each got to choose from 
various baskets of goodies! 
Congrats to our 

Yes…we had FUN 
in August – but September 
is going to be EVEN 
MORE FUN! 

….. Why you ask??..... 

 

HUSKER FOOTBALL 

THAT’S WHY!!! 

It’s football season!  

 The Huskers begin 
the season on Sept. 5

th
, 

taking on BYU at 2:30 in a 
game televised on ABC! 

 That, of course is 
NOT all that’s happening 
this month. We will 
celebrate birthdays on 
Sept. 4

th
 with music by 

Rich & Roni Prince, I have 
several projects lined up 
for Craft Club, we’ll play 
BINGO and we will 
celebrate ASSISTED 
LIVING WEEK Sept. 14-
18. That week we will 
have music by Brian 
Whitmore, Magician- 
Bruce Jacoby will be here 
and Fine Wine comes 
back too!  
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Bible Corner… 
From God’s WORD: 

Do not be afraid, for I am with 
you.  

ISAIAH 43-5 




